

The Wembley Schools Federation

Lyon Park Primary School

Vincent Road, Wembley, Middlesex, HAO 4HH Executive Headteacher: Mr R Fenton

> Headteacher: Mrs T Bhambra Chair of Governors: Mrs I Yarde

Monday 6th November 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Re: Year 4 multiplication tables check Meeting

The multiplication tables check (MTC) is a statutory assessment that Year 4 pupils will take in June 2024. The assessment is designed to determine whether pupils can fluently recall their multiplication tables up to 12. We are inviting you to attend a meeting on **Monday 20th November at 8:50am** where we will share more information about the assessment and how you can support your child's learning of multiplication tables so they are prepared for the assessment.

We look forward to seeing you at the meeting.

Yours sincerely,

Ms L Gallagher Assistant Headteacher











Telephone: 0208 902 5454 Email: admin@lyonpark.brent.sch.uk Website: www.lyonparkprimaryschool.co.uk











Telephone: 0208 902 5454 Email: admin@lyonpark.brent.sch.uk Website: www.lyonparkprimaryschool.co.uk